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NOTIFICATION

SUBJECT: APPROVAL TO WAIVE OFF LATE FEE FINE OF SCHOLARSHIP
AWARDEES AND TO REIMBURSE LATE FEE FINE IMPOSED ON
EHSAAS SCHOLARSHIP AWARDEES IN FALL-22 & SPRING-23

It is notified for the information of all concerned that the Syndicate in its 85™ meeting
held on 27" February, 2024, vide item No. 03 after detailed discussion and deliberation has approved

the followings regarding subject matter:

i. Late fee fine imposed on the Ehsaas Scholarship Awardees is waived off for all
the present students and that no such fine be imposed on similar cases in future
for all scholarship programs including Ehsaas Scholarship.

ii. Late fee fine imposed/implemented on Ehsaas Scholarship Awardees for Fall-
2022 and Spring-2023 semester be refunded/adjusted to the respective students,
to be in line with way-forward proposed by Prof. Dr. Muhammad Ali (Nominee

of HEC).
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(Prof. Dr. Areeba Khan)
Director
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Copy To:

1. Dean/Incharge all faculties

2. Director Sub Campuses

3. Director Academics

4. Director Student Affairs

S. Director IT

6. Treasurer

7. Executive Secretary to Vice Chancellor

8. P.A to Registrar

9. Web Master > for displaying it on IUB official website

10. Manager Internal Communications - for dissemination of information to all concerned
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